
Peek at the Week 
Year 6— 28th June 2024 

Our Learning 

This week, we explored how different bridges 
are constructed and designed our own bridge 
to meet a given design brief.  

On Tuesday, we had a visit from the Cippen-
ham Baptise Church who talked to us about 
how to cope with transition to secondary 
school. 

The Year 6 children amazed audiences this 
week with their fantastic production of 
‘Aladdin’. Well done Year 6!! 

Photographs can be found on the Year 6 class 
page of the school website:  

https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/year-6/ 

Links to films of the two performances will be 
shared soon. 

Next week,  we will be planning and preparing 
for the Year 6 Summer Fair. This will be held on 
Friday afternoon so please join us after school. 

Important Dates / Reminders 
02.07.24 Secondary School Transition Day 

05.07.24 Year 6 Summer Fair—parents are welcome 
to attend from 3:15pm-4pm 

12.07.24-15.07.24 Year 6 Residential trip to Little 
Canada 

23.07.24 2pm Year 6 Graduation  

25.07.24 11:30am Year 6 Guard of Honour 

 

Important Notices: 

Next Friday is the Year 6 Summer Fair. 
Please can children bring in sweets, bis-
cuits, small toys for the Tombola stall. 
Year 6 children can stay until 4pm on 
Friday to help run the fair. 

Well done Year 6! 

The Year 6 Production was 

AMAZING! 

Word of the Week: thorough 

Follow this link to find more super daily activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 

 


